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Board Members 2004 
Sam Wilson President (770) 781-9745 
Joe Perniciaro Vice President (770) 889-4625 
Don Parker Treasurer (678) 455-9151 
open Secretary  
open Assistant Secretary  
 

The Annual Board Meeting/Election of Officers 
was held January 27, 2004.  Only 12 homes were 
represented and even with the addition of 10 proxies 
a quorum was not achieved.  Rather than try and 
schedule a second meeting, the current Board will 
stay in place for 2004 and any vacancies filled by 
appointment.  If you are interested in a position on 
the Board, please immediately contact Jennifer 
Gordon (770/777-6890 ext. 128).  An updated 
Board list will be communicated via home mailings 
or the next Newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS... 
 
"Dear Gran Forest neighbors, 
Thank you for your kindnesses during this time of Bob's 
passing.  After being married for 56 years I know it will take 
time to ease and fill the emptiness.  It is comforting to know 
that your neighbors care.  The houseplant is thriving and 
beautiful.  Know that God's Love is shown through people like 
you!  Sincerely, Cecile Hester" 
 
 
Please welcome our New Neighbors: 
 
1485 Loblolly Lane:  Monte & Janene Priebe 
1450 Redbud Way:  Joe and Kristine Proctor, 
1360 Cottonwood Tr: Tim and Lisa Starling, and 
  Trevor (4yrs) and Max (9mo) 
 
If you have new neighbors or are new to the neighborhood, please contact any 
Board member, and the Welcoming Committee will ensure a Welcome Basket 
is delivered!  
 
 

CC&R Update Center! 
Only 110 homeowners have returned the form 
voting for/against the Proposed CC&R’s… even 
after several additional mailings to those yet to 
respond.  It is necessary to have a response from 
everyone.  For those responses still needed, an 
additional mailing will be sent, followed by 
volunteers going door-to-door (please don’t make 
us do that!).  Thanks to those homeowners who 
have taken the time to respond. 
 
 
 
Gran Forest Needs You! 
 Are you interested in getting more involved in your 
community?  Please consider serving in 2004 on the 
Board of Directors or as a Committee member.  Just 
contact any current Board or Committee to get more 
information.  You will be doing the neighborhood a 
great service.  
 
 
 
 
Neighborhood Watch Update: 
A Child Safety meeting (for adults only) will be 
held this Thursday, Feb 12th at 6:45pm at the 
Sharon Forks Library.  Many topics, including 
Internet Safety will be covered.  Thanks to Jan 
Weisenborn for organizing the evening.  Jim 
Cheatham has assigned addresses to Block Captains 
and you should hear from your Block Captain soon.   
 
 
 
'Community Cop' Corner 
How nice it is to have to think hard for 
something to add in this column… how about 
no harping this month- just keep up the good 
work taking care of our neighborhood!

 
The next Board meeting date is TBD, see the Website for details. 

ACCESS Management (Jennifer Gordon at  770/777-6890 ext. 128) 
To make an announcement in the newsletter, email dongraff@granforest.com 
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